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Hello everyone! 
The term is rushing by and all of a sudden the SATs are happening.  Year 2 
and Year 6 will be taking their SATs this month—Year 6 next week and Year 
2 over the next two weeks.  I am sure you will join me in wishing all the 
children good luck!  They have worked very hard throughout the year and we 
are sure they will do the school and their families proud.  If your child is 
involved in the tests please ensure that they are at school every day, on time, 
having had plenty of sleep the night before. 

Have a great weekend everyone! 
Sue Simmons, Headteacher. 
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HOUSE POINTS Eagle Owl Barn Owl  Snowy Owl Tawny Owl 
Great Horned 

Owl 

Year 3 88 168 102 125 112 

Year 4 76 48 178 65 200 

Year5 195 181 67 200 113 

Year 6 42 78 76 97 200 

Total 401 475 423 487 625 

Important Information—SATS 
Year 6 SATS start on Monday 8th May 2017. 
It is extremely important that all Year 6 children attend school 
for the duration of this week. Please ensure your child gets to 
school early everyday.  
BREAKFAST WILL BE SERVED FROM 8.30AM FREE OF 
CHARGE TO YEAR 6 PUPILS IN THE HALL EACH DAY!!!  
Good Luck Year 6’s—you will be great!!! 
On Friday Year 6 will have a day out in Ward End Park and this will be a non-
uniform day.  Please send your child in appropriate outdoor clothing. 
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Woodlands  
Year 3 had a fabulous 
time on their Woodlands 
trips. Look out for next 
week’s Bumper Newsletter 
that will include lots of 
photos of the fun they had. 
 
There will be a letter sent home soon to 
all Year 6 children attending the 
Woodlands Residential. This will include 
all the details of the visit and all items 
that will need to be taken. 
 
Parking  - Please can we remind all 
parents to respect the residents’ 
driveways and do NOT block 
these. Thank you for your      
co-operation.  Thank you to 
parents for also not parking on the zig-
zag lines when dropping their children 
off. 
 

Parent Library Sessions 

Parent Library Sessions 
Wednesdays 3-3.30pm 
Fridays 9-9.30am  
These will be informal sessions where you 
will be able to explore the library 
and take a library book home. 
 

Birmingham Impact Football Club 

A new football training club is 
starting in Ward End. Come 
and see us to register on 
Saturday 6th May at the REC on St 
Margarets Road. We’ll be there between 
1.00pm and 3.00pm For children 
between the ages of 5 and 16. Please 
collect a leaflet from Reception.                                                 

 

Owl Babies Inaaya Hussain 

Owlets Alishba Saeed 

Wise Owls Beniamin Sandhu 

Great Horned Owl 3 Maryum Ali 

Tawny Owl 3 Myra Hussain 

Snowy Owl 3 Anikah Zahir 

Eagle Owl 3 Zubaida Begum 

Barn Owl 3 Samiya Nazir 

Great Horned Owl 4 Zeeshan Altaf 

Tawny Owl 4 Zakee Shah 

Snowy Owl 4 Hamza Muhammed 

Eagle Owl 4 Muskaan Ali 

Barn Owl 4 Ali Shah 

Great Horned Owl 5 Alesha Jahangir 

Tawny Owl 5 Hamzah Khalil 

Snowy Owl 5 Bisma Noor 

Eagle Owl 5 Areej Mansoor 

Barn Owl 5 Mustafa Qabil 

Great Horned Owl 6 Isa Ahmed 

Tawny Owl 6 Alisha Hussain 

Snowy Owl 6 Hafsah Jabeen 

Eagle Owl 6 Daanish Faisal 

Barn Owl 6 Ashir Malik 

Well done to Owl Babies, Barn Owl 3, Eagle Owl 4, Great Horned Owl 4, Barn Owl 5, 

Snowy Owl 6, Tawny Owl 6 for achieving 97% attendance last week! 


